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A SUBMISSION TO THE HEALTH 
COMMITTEE

I Michael Warren Sheehan  
would appreciate THE CONSIDERATION OF
 
my views on this important PROPOSED LEGISLATION BEFORE
 THE COMMITTEE. 
 
I do not envy any of you as members of the committee or other 
members of Parliament when faced with such a task

to decide what is right for the common good on this matter of life .

I DO NOT THINK THERE ANY OTHER SPECIES ON THIS 
PLANET THAT DESTROYS THEIR OWN KIND AS WE DO 

AS HUMANS IN THE ABORTING OF NEXT GENERATION.

PLEASE DO NOT PROCEED DOWN THIS PATH BY YOUR RECOMMENDATION
 OF THIS BILL.

IF THIS IS BEFORE YOU IN PARLIAMENT VOTE TO HAVE 
IT AMENED TO PROVIDE ALL ALTERNATIVES FOR THE 

PRESEVATION OF LIFE  BY CARING  FOR BOTH MOTHER 
AND CHILD.

 THANK YOU THE OPPORTUNITY .

MICHAEL WARREN SHEEHAN
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